
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Greetings, 

  

As the Producer, I would like to formally invite you to the Stevens Dramatic Society’s Spring 2019 production of 

Agatha Christie’s Murder on the Orient Express presented at DeBaun Auditorium, 24 5th St, Hoboken, NJ. The 

numerous student actors and production crew involved in making the show happen would greatly appreciate your 

support.  

 

This letter can be shown at the ticket booth to receive two complimentary tickets to any of the following 

performances of the show.  

 

Thursday, November 7th 9:00pm 

Friday, November 8th 8:00pm  

Saturday, November 9th 2:00pm  

Saturday, November 9th 8:00pm 

  

Doors will open a half hour before showtime. We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

          
 

Mathieu Nagle, President 

Stevens Dramatic Society 
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